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Construction Activities  

The construction of wind turbine foundations in 

the Shire of Kojonup and Broomehill-Tambellup is 

ongoing. Eleven foundations have been excavated, 

with the remaining seven in progress. The concrete 

for four wind turbine foundations has been poured. 

Each foundation has approximately 68 tonnes of 

steel reinforcement and approximately 780 cubic 

metres of concrete. 

Approximately 14 kilometres of underground 

cabling has been installed to date. 

Local Roads  

The increase in use of Warrenup Road is having an 

impact on the road condition in some parts. To 

mitigate this, a thorough maintenance plan, 

including regular grading and watering, is 

underway.  

Project Approvals  

The relevant Development Approvals for the Flat 

Rocks Wind Farm have been obtained from the 

Kojonup and Broomehill-Tambellup Shire Councils. 

The Approvals set out conditions that must be 

complied with in undertaking the development. 

The conditions cover construction, operation, 

decommissioning, and administrative matters.  

If you have any questions related to the project 

approvals, please contact us.  

Community Activities  

Sponsorship  

Flat Rocks Wind Farm Stage 1 is pleased to 

support the Tambellup Family Fun Day and 

Kojonup Talent Gala in February. Our team enjoyed 

being involved in these local events, sharing 

information, and answering questions from local 

community members.  

Local Visits  

This month our CEO for Enel Green Power (EGP) 

Salvatore Bernabei and EGP Head of Africa, Asia 

and Oceania Region, Lamberto Dai Pra’ toured the 

project construction site and visited the 

Community Information Centre in Kojonup. The 

visit was part of a broader tour of Australia, 

focussed on the future of renewable energy in the 

country.    

We also welcomed Broomehill-Tambellup Shire 

CEO Anthony Middleton and Kojonup Shire CEO 

Grant Thompson on site to view the construction 

progress.  

MORE INFORMATION 

Community Information Centre:  Phone: Olivia Thorn - 0459 359 399   

 105 Albany Highway, Kojonup  Email: flatrockswindfarm@enel.com 

 Open 10am – 2pm Tuesday  Website: www.enelgreenpower.com/our-projects/     

or by appointment                                    in-development/flat-rocks-wind-project   

 



EGP project team members visiting site to 
view construction progress, including EGP 
CEO Salvatore Bernabei. 

Broomehill-Tambellup Shire CEO Anthony 
Middleton, with Site Manager Andrew 
Ferres at a wind turbine foundation. 

EGP sustainability team members, Valeria 
Galmarini and Giulia Scataglini enjoying the 
Tambellup Family Fun Day 

EGP sustainability team members, 
undertaking a tour of The Kodja Place with 
Noongar Elder Billy Riley.

Wind turbine foundation ready for the
'concrete pour'  

Concrete pour of a wind turbine 
foundation underway.


